
 
 
 

 

 
 
 
 
 
 

 
File: 2518.00 
 August 28, 2013 

 
Mike Pinette 
Environment, Health, Safety Coordinator 
3M Canada Company – Morden Manufacturing Facility  
 P.O.Box 5757 
London, ON  N6A 4T1 
 
Dear Mr. Pinette: 
 
Re: Addition of Red Dot Production Capacity (NCE 1C) – Notice of Alteration 
 

Thank you for the Notice of Alteration (NoA) submitted on August 20, 2013 that described 
the addition of a Red Dot production capacity (NCE 1C Line) to the 3M Canada Morden 
manufacturing facility. The alteration includes the installation of a third ultraviolet (UV) curing 
oven exhaust to the roof.   

 
Upon review of your alteration request, I have concluded that the environmental effects of 

the proposed alteration will be insignificant, and, therefore, in accordance with Section 14(2) of 
The Environment Act you are hereby authorized to carry out the proposed alteration as described 
in the August 20, 2013 Notice of Alteration.   
 

If you have any questions regarding this matter, please contact Mr. Eshetu Beshada of this 
office at (204) 945-7023. 

 
Yours truly, 

 
“Original signed by” 

 
Tracey Braun, M.Sc. 
Director 
Environmental Approvals Branch 
 
 

C: Don Labossiere, Director, Environmental Compliance and Enforcement Branch 
 Donna Smiley, Provincial Manager, Environmental Compliance and Enforcement Branch 
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